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CHICAGO, Feb. 26, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing today issued the following statement in support of U.S. House
Committee on Ways and Means Chairman Dave Camp's tax reform proposal.

"Chairman Camp's draft is an important step towards comprehensive tax reform that will increase economic
growth and strengthen U.S. competitiveness. The Boeing Company has long supported a simplified tax code
that lowers the corporate tax rate to a globally competitive level and broadens the tax base. We are pleased to
see this process move forward and encourage our elected officials to get behind a bipartisan tax reform effort
that grows the economy and creates more jobs in the United States."
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